CalAsia and John Murawski

[ would like express our appreciation for your team's open lines of communication,
attention to detail, thorough and timely project execution.

The experience was exactly what The Stave sought - "one" trusted and established partner
(CalAsia) to oversee and execute the entire process from start to finish - schematic, design
development, architectural drawings, rigorous bid process, MEP design, complete set of
construction docs, initial permits, rough ins and final inspections. :

A special thanks to a couple of your in house team: Micheal (architect) and Arnel (site
supervisor). Both were diligent throughout and always available to explain and quickly
resolve any hurdles - whether it be Onsite or at the City (Long Beach) level.

A fear when building out a raw space can be excessive "change orders". CalAsia kept them
to an absolute minimum and that can be attributed in part to in house / city
communication and in part to the professionalism, trust and quality of work exhibited by
the Sub Contractors.

Since opening in Fall 2012, we have experienced no infrastructure issues and all the
aesthetic (millwork, stonework, steelwork, upholstery etc) still look and feel great.

We highly recommend CalAsia to anyone looking for high quality and timely "design
build” - whether you are building out your first space or a seasoned operator.

Sincerely,

-
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